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Commonwealth Edison Company
ATTN: Mr. Byron Lee, Jr.

Vice President
Post Office Box 767
Chicago, IL 60690

_

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter dated January 26, 1979, in response to
our letter dated September 25, 1978, providing us a copy of the
written reply you received from the ASME.

We have reviewed the ASME ren,onse to your inquiry resulting from
Item A.3 in our letter dated Aa.;ust 7,1978, and conclude the matter
does not appear to involve noncompliance. We will revise our records
accordingly. It is our understanding that you will revise the appli-
cable site procedures to reflect this ASME interpretation.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

b W8 C
'Gaston Fiorelli, Chief
Reactor Construction and

Engineering Support Branch

cc: Mr. R. Cosaro, Project
Superintendent

Mr. Cordell Reed, Assistant
Vice President

cc w/ltr dtd 1/26/79:
Central Files
Reproduction Unit NRC 20b
PDR
Local PDR
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Mr. Dean Hansell, Office of

Assistant Attorney General
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